
November 2021 Session Notes: 

• Many thanks to the congregation for the 36 Shoeboxes received that are now on their way 
around the world!  

• Thank you, Congregation, for your $500 contribution to Presbyterian Disaster Assistance for the 
Southern Louisiana Area.  

• Thank you to those who have submitted pledges for the 2022 year. If you have not committed 
for next year, please consider your commitment and let us know so that the 2022 budget may 
be completed.  

• If you were not in worship on this past Sunday, you missed a wonderful, worshipful, song 
presented by the Finance Team. If you missed it, check it out in the service recorded and 
available on line.  

• Your five elected and incoming elders - Debbie Bunch, Teddy Claus, Peggy Claus, Kathryn 
McClain and Sharon Wilson - have been examined and will be ordained and/or installed during 
worship on January 9, 2022.  

• Rev. Hogg will be on vacation the week of November 21; please contact your Elder on Call Alice 
Carter should you need anything during that week.  

• We highly encourage everyone to join us in returning to the sanctuary on Sunday, November 28 
for worship.  

• Children’s Sunday School is scheduled to resume soon.  
• The search for a permanent Music Director continues, the position description has been 

completed and will be posted in the near future. Please pray for the Personnel Team, the 
person who is supposed to be our future Director and that God’s will is accomplished through 
this search.  

• Your Session and the incoming Elders to the Class of 2024 will be meeting in Retreat on 
December 4. Please pray for God’s presence and the discernment of His Will for the coming 
year.  

• Anyone willing to learn and/or help out with editing, posting and recording videos is encouraged 
to contact the church office.  

• There are four tablets available for those who wish to participate in the Sunday worship and 
Wednesday midweek ministries but do not have a computer, tablet or other way to connect with 
our services online. Access through tablets is easily learned and there are tech people who can 
easily and quickly explain the process.  

• Session thanks the continued commitment of the Worship Team and participants as well as the 
Tech Team involved to provide Sunday morning worship in several platforms for viewing.  

• Please be in prayer as session and its Teams continue to discern God’s will for Westminster, its 
mission and ministries.  

• Please continue to join us in daily prayer at noon, or as close as possible, as we continue to lift 
our collective prayers for God’s will for His church at Westminster, as well as prayers for our first 
responders.  

• Reminder: Session minutes are available, upon request, through the church office.  


